
 

 
 
 
 
09 October 2024 
 
To: AFL Executive Council 
  Affiliates 

District Labour Councils 
Friends 

 

Dear Executive Council, Affiliates, District Labour Councils and Friends: 
 
RE: AFL 2025 Convention Date Changes 
 
I am writing to inform you of an important date change to the 2025 AFL convention.  
 
Because the ANDP convention overlapped directly with the 2025 AFL convention, the AFL 
convention date has been moved up one week. We know how important it will be to have 
affiliates attend the AFL convention and for labour to have a strong presence at the ANDP 
convention.  
 
The new dates set for our convention are April 24-27, 2024.  
 
The pre-convention committee meetings will be on April 23, 2025. The pre-convention 
Executive Council meeting is April 22, 2025 and post-convention meeting is April 27, 2025, 
after the adjournment of convention. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Gil McGowan 
President 

Alberta Federation of Labour         


